
   
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 1 Main Vegetarian Pudding 
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As of today, 87% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to ParentPay 
and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, even those 
receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     Thank you! 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 14th July 2023 

We are a nut aware school  

Please can parents settle all outstanding debts before the end of term 
 

This includes money for school meals, as well as payment for trips and enrichment activities.  
These are all listed on ParentPay - which you can access by clicking here. 

 

All of our budget is needed for learning resources, so it’s really important that accounts are cleared as a 
matter of urgency. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

veggie bite sub 

cottage pie cheese & crackers 

hot dog 

chicken Korma & rice 

summer mousse & shortbread 

cheesy potato bake 

chocolate sponge & sauce Quorn sweet-sour & rice 

veggie (no sausage) roll fruity flapjack 

veg Korma & rice raspberry muffin 

fish fingers 

cheese & tomato pasta 

mailto:https://www.parentpay.com/


   
 

 

We visited Castle 
Howard 
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Indie, our class rabbit, had a baby two 
years ago, who went to live with Jack, one 

of our pupils. 
 

He was named Nibbles and last Thursday 
Nibbles came in to see everyone and 

particularly his mum, Indie. It was really 
special because some students were in 

our class when he was born and saw him 
grow up with his mummy. 



   
 

 

 
  

Little Baby Bruno is Indie's nephew - his mum is 
Jasmine, Indie’s sister. We were lucky enough to 

have Bruno visit us yesterday; he is just three 
months old. 

 

The students enjoyed spending time with him and 
having lots of cuddles. 

 

The rabbits have been a great source of therapy for 
our students within school. 



   
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

It was the students’ last day of work 
experience at the National Centre for 

Birds of Prey in Helmsley.  
 

As a reward for all their hard work and 
dedication over the past year, our 

students were given the opportunity to 
spend time with the most beautiful 

Brown Wood Owl.  
 

The students would like to thank Amy, 
Cody, Kieron and Charlie for giving 
them such a wonderful experience. 


